Jessi Tracy

From: Sent: To: Subject:	Steve Tofel <stofel@thetfordvt.gov> Sunday, January 23, 2022 9:09 AM Redistricting2022 [External] Re: IMPORTANT – 2022 Vermont Redistricting – response requested</stofel@thetfordvt.gov>
[External]	
Dear Jessi Tracy, As a member of the Th districts require changir	etford Selectboard I wish to express my support for H.589. I do not believe that the legislative ng.
Be well, Steve Tofel Thetford Selectboard (802) 649-2934	
On Thu, Jan 20, 2022 at	1:34 PM Redistricting2022 < Redistricting2022@leg.state.vt.us > wrote:
Dear BCA Officials,	
to reapportioning the i	o give you the update that the House of the General Assembly has passed <u>H.589</u> , an act relating nitial districts of the House of Representatives. The bill will now go to the Senate and then, if to the Governor for signature. The Governor may sign the bill into law, allow the bill to be enacted nature, or veto the bill.
feedback on the reap instructions and inform	B of the bill, BCAs should respond to the House Committee on Government Operations with portionment of their districts by February 15, 2022 . Please see the attached letter for lation on submitting feedback to the Committee, as well as dates for the Committee's large beginning January 27th . The link posted below will take you to the State's Reapportionments.
If you are no longer a as soon as possible.	BCA official or if you have received this email in error, please notify us at this email address
Sincerely,	

Vermont General Assembly - 2022 Reapportionment Support Team	
2022 Vermont Reapportionment: https://legislature.vermont.gov/reports-and-research/research/reapportionment/	
Jessi Tracy	
Paralegal	
Vermont Legislative Counsel	
Redistricting2022@leg.state.vt.us	
(802) 828-2454	
This message has originated from an External Source . Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.	